Letters from B Roezl to Frederik Sander
 

253 Roezl to Sander




Prague, 7th February 1881

My dear Mr. Sander,

Yesterday I received a letter from Maly together with a drawing of On. imperatoris maximiliani . I put the questions you asked me to him, but he did not answer them, he writes: “west of Petropolis singly on tall trees. Maybe he does not know when the plants flower, but I am sure it is at the same time as crispum. 

I received a postcard and have ordered Od. oerstedii. I doubt that Eduard will send or will have sent 1000 of them to New York…

Maly also sent me a drawing of Heliconia pendula, it is very pretty but it comes from Bahia. If you want it you will have a lot of difficulties with Chesterton, because the man drinks and it’s getting worse. I am curious what Lehmann makes of this.

Today I received the Illustration horticole from Linden, where Od. pescatorei is pictured. The labellum is exactly like Od. alexandrae Lehmann, if it isn’t a pescatorei, of course, this is just an idea because I am unable to compare them.


With kind regards,

B Roezl

The following will be credited to Eduard:

July 8th
net
£3-11

July 22
£60.5

Sander 10%
£6.-.6
£54-4-6


£57-15-6

of which 13 shillings transfer
-13-



£57-2-6
nett



for Eduard
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